
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
The Aging & Disability Resource Center (ADRC) of Columbia County,
located at 111 East Mullett Street, Portage, WI, will hold a Public Hearing on
Thursday, September 19th, 2019 at 9:00 a.m. to hear input regarding the:

2020 DOT Specialized Transportation Assistance Grant Application,
authorized under § 85.21.

Come listen and share your comments or concerns. This is your
opportunity to be heard. This application will be available for review
at the ADRC prior to the hearing and on the ADRC website at
www.co.columbia.wi.us/columbiacounty/adrc. Written testimony and
formal comments may be submitted in lieu of a personal appearance and
should be sent to: ADRC of Columbia County, Attention Becky Mulhern,
P.O. Box 136, Portage, WI 53901.

Note: The room is handicapped accessible.


